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This week’s Gold Book entries 

were: Mason George, Joshua 

Geiser-Wilson, Grace Bird, 

Barclay Taylor, Henry 

Buckmaster, Travis Rice, Zainab Shegewal, 

Noah George, Kitty Le Marquand, Makayla 

Herbertson, Kuba Radomski & Charlotte 

Ratsavong-Ryan - well done!! 

 

 

 

Attendance 

Well done to Year 3 on 

being the highest year 

group,  achieving 98% 

Attendance (week beginning 

16th September 2024)! 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 
This morning in 
assembly, the children 
learned which house 
they have been allocated 

to - Ruby ❤️, Sapphire 💙, Topaz 💛 or 

Emerald 💚. Every child and staff member has 
been given a pin badge with their house colour 
so they can identify which children and staff are 
in their house. This caused much excitement 
and cheers!  
 
The School Council will be meeting to think of 
activities and competitions we can have within 
and between houses which will be exciting!  
 
Huge congratulations to those children who 
represented Baynards at the Archery 
competition today. We entered 2 teams - and 
finished in 1st and 2nd place which is very 
impressive!  
 
Well done! Have a great weekend everyone - 

Judith Dale 🙂 

 

 

 
 
 

 

Please be reminded, the 

school gate closes at 

8.45am every day.  

Thank you. 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 

Congratulations to Ethan Frost who 

was presented with the Kindness Cup. 

He was recognised for supporting a 

friend when they were upset.       
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Riley, Lauren, Maggie & Marcus 

 
Our two Archery teams – Well done!! 

 

 

Grace, Bella, Austin & Victor 

 
 

 
 

Clubs Cancelled 
 

Due to staff going on 
our PGL Residential trip 

next week, Football 
Club and Roller Skating 

Club are cancelled next week. 
 
 
 
 

 
 

02.10.24    Class 4 PGL Residential Trip 

15.10.24    Harvest Festival, St Luke’s 10am 

19.11.24    School Photographer 

20.11.24    Parents Evening 

24.10.24    PTA Halloween Disco 

03.12.24    Peter Pan Pantomime 

06.12.24    PTA Christmas Bazaar 

11.12.24    Class 1 & 2 Christmas Production 

20.12.24    End of Term 

06.01.25    Children return to school 

20.01.25    Young Voices, London O2 
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